
 

Don’t forget, you can join us on our private Facebook page  

 

An action-packed day when we’ll tell you all about Post 16 at Bosworth, 

you’ll get a taste of A level lessons and there’ll be lots of fun to be had! All 

information can be found on our Itinerary! 
 

Just search for our page and request access by Friday 19th June. The 

page will be going live from Monday 22nd June when all access requests 

for 1st choice applicants will be granted. 

 

If you miss anything, you’ll be able to catch up on some of the 

films and information on Instagram 

@bosworthacademypost16tasterday and our taster lessons 

will be shared via our website:  

www.bosworthacademy.org.uk/bosworth-academy-post-

16-sixth-form-virtual-taster-day-friday-26th-june-2020/. 

 

For the unique, virtual, full day experience, search for 

our Facebook page ‘Bosworth Academy Post 16 

Taster Day’ - we’re looking forward to seeing you 

there! 
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